
Residential Study Group (RSG) 
October 5, 2018 

9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
Site Visits throughout Arlington 

MEETING SUMMARY 
 
Attendees: Andrew Bunnell, Mike Byrne, Mike Ciampa, Bill Copithorne, Pat Hanlon, Steve 
McKenna, Jonathan Nyberg, Liz Pyle, Jenny Raitt, Erin Zwirko 
 
Guests: Wendy Richter, Jo Anne Preston, Don Seltzer 
 
The Residential Study Group met on George Street between Numbers 48 and 67. Once all 
attendees had arrived, Erin noted that the Residential Study Group would debrief on the tours 
at the next meeting of the Study Group. While on George Street, Erin provided some facts 
about the houses that were recently built, such as the size of the lot, zoning district, date of 
construction, and sale price, among other items. Handouts were provided to the attendees that 
included before and after pictures of the structure. 
 
From George Street, the attendees than drove to Epping Street and regrouped between 
Numbers 24 and 55. Erin again provided handouts and some facts about the structures. 
 
Next, the attendees visited the intersection of Oldham Road and Country Club Drive, where the 
attendees saw a subdivision including other rebuilt homes. Erin again provided handouts and 
some facts about the structures. 
 
Finally, the Study Group visited the final structure at 330 Ridge Street. Erin again provided 
handouts and some facts about the structures. 
 
The Study Group planned to discuss their findings at the upcoming meeting scheduled for 
October 26, 2018. 
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